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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
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Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Jack Burns  

Address 
3032 Eutaw Forest Drive 
Waldorf, Maryland 20603 

Phone 
3016451962  

Email 
jackburns55@comcast.net 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am opposed to a mask mandate. I have worn a mask when required to be considerate to others. I know that people disagree about 
their effectiveness. It has been too long now (almost 2 years) and resources should be used to treat people who get sick and to come 
up with a cure. This virus is not going away anytime soon, just like other illnesses. It is not right to force people; it is a personal 
choice they need to make for themselves and their families. It makes me think of the “gas shortage” years ago, under Carter, that 
caused all of us to wait in long lines, face rationing, being told to what degree we could heat and cool our homes, etc. While there 
was a problem (even if not a shortage) it was handled horribly, creating headaches and difficulties for everyone. It is the 
government’s job to work these things out, while preserving the citizens’ freedom. Please do that.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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